
1

Attention Purchasing Dept/Sales Manager 
Stylus Full Range General Price List 

Update notification effective 1st July 2021 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Stylus Tapes will implement an 8% price increase on the majority of adhesive tapes and 

ancillary products, effective 1st July 2021. 

The current highly volatile and unpredictable global situation due to COVID is resulting in 

wide spread rising transportation charges and supplier increases due to raw material 

shortages. 

While Stylus Tapes works diligently to control costs, we are no longer able to absorb these 

ongoing impacts associated with supplying stock to the market. 

Orders placed on or before 12pm Monday 28th June will be invoiced at current price levels. 

All orders placed after this time will be processed at the completion of stocktake 1st July 

with new prices applied. 

Your sales representative will be in contact with you in due course and will give you an 

updated “Full Range General Price List” effective from the 1st July 2021. If you have any 

questions regarding this notification please contact your sales representative or local state 

sales office. 

Any other price lists may be updated separately and are independent of the Full Range General Price 

List. 

On behalf of everyone at Stylus Tapes, we thank you for your continued support as we 

value your business and we look forward to our continued partnership. Wishing you & your 

employee’s good health & safety during these unprecedented times.
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